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4th January 2020 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
I hope you had a safe and restful Christmas. In response to the government’s recent announcement 
regarding the delayed return of face to face learning until the 18th January, we would like to set out our 
remote learning expectations. 
 
We are committed to ensuring our pupils continue to learn and engage with lessons.  So,  during this 
two week period, pupils working remotely are expected to log into Google classroom 
(www.classroom.google.com)  daily, enter either the KS3 or KS4 remote learning classroom, depending 
on what year group they are in, follow the timetable attached and complete all work set.  
 
Furthermore, pupils are also expected to attend both live lessons each day, which can be accessed 
from inside the remote learning classroom using the meet link. (See help and assistance sheet attached 
for further guidance).  
 
We understand that this is an incredibly challenging time, however, it is essential that your child logs in 
daily, completes all the work set and attends both live lessons to ensure that they do not miss any 
learning and continue to make progress.  
 
If you need any assistance or have any questions please do not hesitate to contact either Mr Ketcher 
on 07874634471 or Miss Harris on 07874634466 at any time, who will be more than happy to help. In 
addition, both Mr Ketcher and Miss Harris will  be online each day during lunch (12:00-12:30) if you 
wish to talk to them or seek advice, using Google Meet.  
 
Invicta Academy have also prepared a number of live online lessons that can be accessed 
https://www.invictaacademy.com/keep-britain-learning if you wish to offer your child any further 
learning.  
 
Staff have worked extremely hard to get this remote package set up quickly to ensure your child 
continues to have access to learning opportunities and face-to-face teaching.  Please support us by 
encouraging your child to fully engage with their education.  Please do not hesitate to contact the school 
if you have any queries on 01634 338803.  Thank you for your continued support at this time. 
 
Yours Sincerely  

 
Mrs F May 

Headteacher 
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